
I support HB 2013. I hope this bill passes to help protect families, especially 
the spouses and kids of domestic abusers. For the most part, those hurt or 

killed by abusers with guns are the women and children-and the pets-of 
these men. While it is against the law for abusers to have a firearm, there is 

no way to ensure that the families at least have a chance. We have all seen 
so much news about the innocents murdered-please give Oregonians at least 

a chance to have a safe happy life and protect them against gun violence. 
 

Please pass HB2013 
 

Thank you 
Patty Rehn 

19005 Pinehurst Rd. 
Bend, OR 97703 
 


